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[image: Image result for trophy clipart]Thank you to all who sent in money for Children In Need today and for the past two weeks. Please check our Twitter feed for photos. We will let you know how much we raised next week. The raffle for Pudsey and Blush will be drawn in assembly on Monday.Attendance Winners
Best Weekly:   		98.89%    Year 4
Whole School: 		95.55%
Yearly Attendance: 	95.14%

Best Bits of the Week

Early Years
[bookmark: _GoBack]Starting our stories ‘Dear Zoo’ and ‘Giraffe’s can’t dance’.
Year 1
Got lots of points this week and celebrated with an ice lolly treat.
Year 2
Looking for treasure in Ice Cubes.
Year 3
Putting coins on our Pudsey Bear.
Year 4
Going for a walk in the local area to get inspiration for our writing.
Year 5
Writing a ‘playful’ poem in English.
Year 6
Writing our description of Dickensian London.


We have had several instances of head lice in school this week. Please check your child’s hair regularly and treat where necessary. 
Thank you to all parents for coming on board with our online payments or Paypoint payments. Please note that the ideal time to pay for school dinners and clubs is Friday afternoon after 4pm. The online system will then show your total outstanding balance.

Key Events next week
Tuesday – Y4 M6 Theatre trip
Friday (am) – Whole school trip to the cinema (full uniform)
Breakfast Club every day £1.50
Homework Club every day £1.80

For a full calendar, please see the school’s website



School Vision: A unique, dynamic and diverse environment where children are encouraged to achieve their true potential.
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